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PRESENT:  First Selectman William Brennan, Selectman Richard Creeth, Selectman Harold 

Clark, Selectman Ted Hoffstatter  

  ABSENT:  Second Selectman Susan Bruschi    

 

GUESTS:    Patricia Sesto, Jessica Kaplan (Tree Committee), approximately 20 members of the    

  public 

 

OTHERS:  Joan Lounds (Bulletin), Christian Camarota (Patch.com) 

 

 

First Selectman Brennan called the hearing together at 7:00 p.m. and read the Legal Notice.      

 

Ms. Pat Sesto, Director of Environmental Affairs, explained that the purpose of the proposed 

Tree Ordinance is to promote proper care and protection of trees on town right-of-ways and does 

not apply to trees on private property or town trees that are under the authority of the Parks & 

Recreation or Conservation Commissions. 

 

She also advised the Board that the Ordinance needs to include that permits may be necessary 

from the Land Use agencies, in addition to a road opening permit from the DPW. 

 

Hearing no further comment, the hearing was closed at 7:25 p.m.  

 

 

 

Jan Andras 

Recording Secretary 

 

 


